
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:46 AM 
'Mike Waldner' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10745-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Mike Waldner We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: captdal=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <captdal=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Mike Waldner 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 202110:52 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Many of us here in Florida are on fixed incomes and outrageous rate increases and profits for 
utility companies hurt us greatly! Services are not getting better only profit gouging when 
there is NO competition or alternative provider. Vote for the consumer interest and not 
political interest. 

Thank you, 

Mike Waldner 
13818 FARNESE DR 
ESTERO FL, 33928-5703 
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